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Liquefied Natural Gas (LNG) Impacts Review

Treasurer and Minister for Employment and Economic Development

[bookmark: _GoBack]
1. In August 2009, Cabinet considered a submission on the impacts of the potential coal seam gas (CSG) and liquefied natural gas (LNG) industries.  The submission provided an update on the nine (9) key policy objectives that were established by Cabinet in September 2008.

2. These key policy objectives include:
· the security of domestic gas supply; 
· electricity and domestic gas market impacts to be monitored - groundwater resources should not be adversely affected; 
· produced water should not be environmentally damaging; 
· impacts and benefits to rural communities must be acceptable; 
· satisfactory financial return to the state; 
· domestic gas consumption to be promoted; 
· CSG/LNG industry to contribute to domestic gas infrastructure; and 
· LNG infrastructure is not to be funded by the state. 

3. The attached documents provide an outline of the state’s facilitation of the LNG industry and the progress towards the key policy objectives.

4. Cabinet noted the progress on these key policy objectives.

Cabinet approved that progress continue on these objectives.

5. Attachments:

· Blueprint for Queensland's LNG Industry
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